
CONSTRUCTION OF A NEW VISITORS CENTRE 
AND ANCILLIARY INFRASTRUCTURE AT THE

MEETING PLACE PRECINCT 
KAMAY BOTANY BAY NATIONAL PARK, KURNELL 



KAMAY MEETING PLACE PRECINCT, KURNELL HERITAGE IMPACT STATEMENT 

Acknowledgment of Country 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges 

that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the 

traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for 

elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and 

collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to 

demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in 

which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 

economically. 
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